
Due to Governor Cuomo's 11:00am conference call today, Friday, March 20th, 
and his executive order, the Akron High School is now having student pick up 
on Saturday March 21st, 2020. We will be offering times for Juniors and 
Seniors to pick up their supplies if he or she did not take them home already. 
A second pick-up time is designated for Sophomores and Freshmen. This 
supply pick-up is limited to items in student lockers, instruments and teacher 
resources/handouts, if applicable.  
 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged for High 
School families to drive up to the flower pot entrance to collect essential 
materials and Chromebooks in a controlled process.  Please understand we 
cannot let individuals in the building.  School officials will retrieve student 
materials for you.  Families will pull up to the flower pot door, give us the 
student name and we will bring you the essential materials from student 
lockers.  Please be patient as we work through this process. 
 
Junior and Seniors = Saturday March 21st from 7:30 a.m - 9:00 a.m. 
 
Sophomores and Freshman  = Saturday March 21st from 9:30 a.m. -
11:00 a.m. 
 


